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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2016 3:30 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fw: Orr block

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From:�Margaret�Howard�<mardihow@gmail.com>�
Sent:�Saturday,�December�10,�2016�10:43:18�AM�
To:�David�A.�Olson�
Subject:�Orr�block

As a resident of Newtonville, I respectfully request that the zoning variance requested by the developer of the Orr block be denied. 
Permitting a taller structure would have a drastically negative impact on Newtonville. It would do very little to provide affordable 
housing, and it would contribute to the urbanization of what we still like to think of as a “village.” Please tell Mr. Korff to develop his 
property in a more respectful way. Margaret Howard 


